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This will do nothing to stop or slow crime or violence in Oregon. This only burdens 

law-abiding citizens. Especially low income citizens. Criminals do not follow laws. 

This is only going to restrict the rights of law-abiding Oregon citizens and further 

erode our liberties. This is bad policy.  


